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Notice of Executive Session
11/15/2024

In accordance with ORS 192.660(4), media representatives are permitted to attend the Lane Transit District (LTD) Board
of Directors' Executive Session; however, the information discussed during the session must remain confidential. The
non-public Executive Session is scheduled at approximately 7:25 p.m. on 11/20/24, and will take place at our Glenwood
office, located at 3500 E 17th Avenue, Eugene, OR 97401. Please check in at reception upon arrival.

a. ORS 192.660(2)(i) “to review and evaluate the employment-related performance of the Chief Executive
Officer.”

b. ORS 192.660(2)(h) “to consult with counsel concerning the legal rights and duties of a public body with
regard to current litigation or litigation likely to be filed.”



